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Summary 
 
To update Well-being Partnership Theme Board on Mental Health Partnership 
Executive Board’s strategies. 
 
 
 
Recommendations 
 

That the Well-being Partnership note progress and key issues. 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Chair’s name : Helen Brown  
Title : Director of Strategy &  Performance HTPCT  
Tel: 020 442 6434 
Email address : Helen.brown@haringey.nhs.uk  
 
 



UPDATE 
 
Implementation of the Mental Health Strategy continues within key areas: 
 

� Joint work with Supporting People to reconfigure the Mental Health 
Supporting People sector.  

� Development of commissioning plan for Mental Health Day 
Opportunities now that the discussion period for Strategy document is 
completed.  

 
Other key areas of discussion include:  

� Detailed ongoing monitoring of Delayed Transfers of Care from St 
Ann’s Hospital and proposals from Barnet, Enfield & Haringey Mental 
Health Services to re-organise local community and rehabilitation 
services.  These proposals are now subject to formal consultation 
processes and will be discussed at Scrutiny on 12th September 2006.  

 
Other ongoing work will include contribution to development of the LAA, and 
overseeing the action plan for the CSCI Inspection of Haringey Mental Health 
Services.  
 
 


